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Jet C 10yrs Boys 50m Freestyle 35.19s
Gracie S 11yrs Girls 50m Backstroke 47.78s

Once again Andrew Boy Charlton was the scene for
our swimming carnival last week. There was healthy
rivalry between the houses and I was impressed with
the level of team spirit that continued throughout
the day. This year, we had more students than
previous years entering races and it highlights the
energy and passion of our students. A special thank
you needs to be extended to our P&C who provided
every student with an ice-block on the day - a treat
I'm sure they all enjoyed. Congratulations to the
students below who smashed a couple of our school
records:
 

 
Each year we encourage our parents to enhance
programs and initiatives that enrich student
learning.  On Friday families will receive the 2020
payment advice via School Bytes. We appreciate your
contributions to support the high quality programs
at our school. We are always willing to support
families with advice and assistance as needed.

Fri 14th - 2O Assembly

Mon 17th - SRC Induction in Hall
9.15am

Tue 18th - Rose Bay Secondary College
Open Night 

Thu 20th - Chess demonstration for
students in STEAM room @ recess

Fri 21st - 5/6R Assembly

Fri 28th - 2Y Assembly

Wed 4th - Zone swimming carnival

Fri 6th - Chinese NY Welcome BBQ
4.30pm - 6.30pm

 

 

6.00pm-7.30pm
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The latest news and updates from Bondi Public School
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"Our library is a treasure trove of knowledge and information;

we should take advantage of it."

wear a BPS hat when outdoors
seek shade during peak UVR times during the school day
wear SPF 30+ (or higher) sunscreen

At BPS we always prioritise the health and safety of our students. We assist them to understand
why sun safety is important and to take action to protect themselves. We encourage our students
to:
 

 
It would be appreciated if parents could ensure that their children apply sunscreen before coming
to school each day and to bring their own sunscreen from home that they can reapply before they
go outside during breaks or sport sessions. Students will be reminded to reapply during eating
time each day.
 
The Monday morning assembly next week will be held in the hall as we've been unable to have one
so far this year due to the poor weather. We will be inducting our Student Representative Council
members at this assembly so it is anticipated to go for a little longer than usual.
 
Four of our teachers are involved in the STEM Teacher Enrichment Academy that is being offered
through the University of Sydney. The STEM Academy is an innovative year-long professional
learning program that is focused on promoting science, technology, engineering and mathematics
within our school. It compliments our new STEAM specialist program nicely and we are looking
forward to our expert teachers sharing their new knowledge with our students and staff
throughout the year.
 
Rose Bay Secondary College has an Open Night planned for Tuesday 18th February. It is a great
opportunity to talk to students, parents and teachers about the wonderful programs that they
offer. Please view the flyer on the next page for more details.
 
We were saddened to hear news from Randwick Public School that one of their staff members had
passed away unexpectedly. Three BPS teachers are working there today to support them during
this very difficult time. As a school we understand the impact that such a loss has on the entire
community so we have extended our support network to them.
 
Mrs Olivia Parry
Acting Principal
 
 

P&C News
The Uniform Shop
The Uniform Shop is currently open every Monday, Thursday and Friday (volunteer dependent)
from 8.30am to 8.50am.  The shop needs to be closed by 8.55am so that Mr B’s 9am music classes
can access the music room next to the shop (and the generous volunteers can get on with their
day).  
 
Please note; Flexischools orders are filled on a Thursday and distributed to classrooms.  We are
currently out of stock of size 8, 10 and 14 short sleeve polos.  If you have ordered one of these
items your COMPLETE order will be filled as soon as new stock arrives.  
 
If you have just half an hour every few weeks before school to help, please join our volunteer group
now. We would greatly appreciate it:  https://chat.whatsapp.com/HXkxK6bTEm28Xty1ktyxJH
 
 
 



Every class needs a class parent, or two…
We’ve streamlined the role of class parents this year so there are no weekly emails to your class.
Teachers will take responsibility for weekly communications to the parents via Dojo.
 
Being a class parent is a really rewarding way for your kids to see you involved in their school lives
and get to know other parents in the year. The main role this year is to work with other class
parents in your year group to lead your classes to deliver one school community event and to
contribute to the amazing Halloween Fete in October.  Please let your Teacher know if you are
keen to be class parents.
 
The Canteen Needs You
Believe it or not that delicious, nutritious and affordable food does not appear each recess and
lunch by magic.  The core canteen team relies on volunteers.  Earlier this week not one person had
volunteered for a short shift! 
Please use this link to sign up for a few shifts this term:  https://signup.com/go/xQZjgfc
 

Term 1 P&C Meeting 
The Term 1 P&C meeting is at 7pm, Wednesday 26th February in the staffroom.  We welcome all
Parents and Carers of current BPS students to come along to hear the plans for the year, the latest
updates from Mrs Parry and enjoy a glass of wine or sparkling water. Look forward to seeing you
there.
 














